
 

 

JOINT STATEMENT 

From CFA CEO Mick Bourke and UFU Secretary Peter Marshall 

FINALISATION OF UFU/CFA OPERATIONAL STAFF ENTERPRISE 
AGREEMENT 2010 

 

3 September 2010 

 

TO ALL CFA OPERATIONAL STAFF 

Over the past few days, CFA and UFU have been working very closely to 
resolve the outstanding matters to finalise negotiations for the UFU/CFA 
Operational Staff Enterprise Agreement 2010. 

In the context of the above, we are pleased to announce that both the CFA 
and UFU have reached agreement on these matters, which concludes all 
outstanding items. 

In accordance with the Fair Work Act 2009, the UFU/CFA Operational Staff 
Enterprise Agreement 2010 will be available to all employees on the CFA 
intranet very shortly. 

Employees must be given access to the new agreement for at least 7 days. 

Additionally, an Explanatory Note must be provided which will also be 
forwarded to employees. 

The agreement will be voted on Tuesday 14th September 2010. Details of 
voting arrangements will be forthcoming in the near future. 

 

 

 

Mick Bourke       Peter Marshall 
Chief Executive Officer             Branch Secretary 


